
 

 

Dear Laird Valued Customers: 

This letter to inform you the PET film change used in Laird thermal products, Tpli200 after late 

Jan.  

 

The new film is without “Laird” Logo, and the film itself hasn't changed. 

The “before” and after “color” difference shown as below pictures and please note the actual 

gloss and tint may slightly difference when products are receiving. 

Laird had verified releasing force without any change and for the product properties and 

function will be fit and not be impacted by this change. 

 

 

 

 

 

Laird Tianjin  


